
Please do not allow this Senate Bill to move forward.  

 

Concerning SB 797 

 

This bill blatantly: 

 denies citizens of their Second Amendment right,  

 will encourage the illegal transfer of firearms,  

 contains no safeguard to keep this bill from being unfairly administered, and 

 provides no procedure to allow a recipient to have their purchase  

                     request reviewed and decided upon within a set time period    

 

This bill also probably has very little chance to even save one life.  OSP is already so busy 

that they can’t get this job done on a timely bases, this will just allow them to get further  

behind.  I suspect that this bill will take OSP away from other more critical public health and 

safety 

issues. 

 

Sincerely Your 

David McFadden 

Medford, Oregon  
 

 


